Splinter Associates

December 11, 2002

Heil, Heil, Smart & Golee
Attn: Timothy Snowden
1515 Chicago Ave.
Evanston, IL 60201

Re:  Bruno’s Tuckpointing, Inc.

Dear Mr. Snowden:

This Letter of Recommendation is to inform you of the excellent work performed by
Bruno’s Tuckpointing, Inc. of Tinley Park, Illinois. We had the opportunity to work with
this company on the Immanuel Evangelical Lutheran Church project.

Not only was their work professional, they were very accommodating and we enjoyed
working with them.

If you have any questions with respect to this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned.

Sincerely,

SPLINTER ASSOCIATES

G Hoonaf

Ryan Harrington
Associate Architect
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